
Dear Parent/s, 

TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, Chd. 
NOTICE FOR THE PARENTS OF STUDENTS 

PARTICIPATING IN THE ANNUAL FUNCTION 

As you already know that your ward is performing in the School Annual Function to be 
held on Thursday, 8" Feb, 2024 at Indradhanush Auditorium, Sector 5, Panchkula from 
3.50 p.m. to 7.00 p.m. 
Please note that there will be no School on Thursday, 8tn Feb., 2024 in the 
morning. 

You are required to drop your ward in School on Thursday, 8h Feb, 2024 as follows : 
Classes 

Class I to Class X 
Class Nur, L. Kg, U. Kg 

Dated : 03.02.2024 

Panchkula itself. 

Dropping time in school 
11:30 a.m. 

12:30 p.m. 

You may pick up your ward after the function from Indradhanush Auditorium, Sector 5, 

PRINCIPAL 

Kindly shampoo your child's hair for the Annual Function and do not apply oil. 

Also please note that Friday, 9.02,2024 will be a holiday in School, and whereas 
Sat, 10.02.2024 will be full working day. 
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